
Please  be  advised  that  a
Request for Proposals/Bids for
construction  project  (Crestas
Terrace Revitalization Project)
funded  in  part  by  the
Allegheny  County
2022-GEDTF-042  will  be
released on August 4, 2023, in
the  Pittsburgh  Post  Gazette.
Your  office has expressed a
desire  to  receive  such
notifications.  Please  note
proposals will be accepted up
to August 11, 2023, at noon
and  opened  immediately
thereafter.
The project consists of the
following trades/supplies:
• Roofers, Laborers
Plans,  specifications  and  all
associated  ITB/RFP
documents are available from
_NA_between  (times  until
Date/Time).
We respectfully  request  that
your office forward notification
of  the  availability  of  this
project  to  qualified  business
concerns. If you should have
further  questions,  please
contact  our  office  at  (412)
334.2288  or  email  us  at
drhall11@verizon.net 

Dereck Hall, Site Supervisor
Crestas Terrace Revitalization

Project


